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As documented in last year’s report (2015) I was absent for 6 months. Deputy Chairperson Liz 

Cruickshank very kindly stepped up to carry on for me and the transition was quite seamless. I 

personally wish to thank Liz for her stewardship in this role. 

I also must pay tribute to all U3A committee members who carried on so successfully with all 

facets on series organization and presentation – thank you. It is a pleasure to have worked with 

such a fantastic team. All would agree that the subjects presented were wide and varied and the 

attendances are a testimony to your enthusiasm for the speakers. 

Series covered during the year you can find elsewhere on this website. 

During the series “OK Let’s Do It” we had one meeting at Bill Richardson Transport Museum. The 

venue and presentation were splendid. 

The U3A Committee has been working very efficiently financially and we have been able to raise 

sufficient funds to purchase a new projector with much better features and capabilities. 

We have donated the redundant one to the Invercargill Coffee Club. 

Finally we have some resignations from the committee. I wish to thank them all for their 

contribution with a special thanks to Robin and Mary Webb. Robin was an original committee 

member and sound system technician since our formation. 

All U3A committee members are prepared to help each other with any organizing that may be 

required. Thanks to the new members who are willing to offer their time to our committee. 

Best Wishes 

Richard Piper 

President 

 

 

 

 


